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Motion Regarding the Frosh Surplus


Whereas, frosh runs a surplus roughly every other year;

Whereas, the by-laws already direct the funds to event planning;

Whereas, it is difficult for FEARC to spend large sums of money;

Whereas, such a surplus has never previously gone to FEARC;

Whereas, such a surplus can be used to provide events for the entire Faculty of Arts;

Whereas, such an allocation to EPiC would benefit the entire Faculty of Arts student body;

Be it resolved, that the frosh by-laws be amended as follows:

FROM: 7.2 If Frosh makes a surplus, the money will be allocated to events planned for first-year students by the Vice-President Social in collaboration with FEARC. 

TO: 7.2 If Frosh makes a surplus, upon confirmation of all expenses and revenues, the funds shall be allocated to EPiC.

Moved By:

Noah Lew, VP Finance
Nathan Greene, VP Social
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